
Community Awareness Event 
 

 

 

 

 

October 27, 2022 

Scott Middle School (Multipurpose Room) 

2200 Pine Lake Rd., Lincoln 

6:30 – 8 :00 p.m. 

 

As parents and educators, our number-one concern is our children. But in today's world of social 

media and technology, do you know if your kids are truly safe?   

  

Our children are at risk from people who want to do harm and one of the biggest ways they find 

our youth is through social media.   

  

Stephanie Olson, with The Set Me Free Project will discuss how we can keep our children 

safe on social media.  

  

You will learn:  

• How to help your child safely navigate social media and gaming platforms  

• Current apps - the good, the bad, and the ugly  

• What the grooming process is and how people who want to do harm use social 

media to groom our kids  

• Our kids’ brains on social media: The science of social media, how does social media 

affect kids  

• Sexual images and social media  

• How youth are at risk and by whom   

 

 

 

 

Please contact Abbe Edgecombe, SCIP Coordinator for Lincoln-Lancaster County for questions 

or additional information: (402) 327-6841 or aedgecombe@lmep.com  
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